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Greetings,                                                                                           August 2021   
 
The children were invited to AlPetra, a local game farm, this month for lunch and to learn about the wildlife 
from Simon who interns there. The kids loved the field trip and really enjoyed meeting Simon. Such a fun 
and educational time!  
 

 
 

Happy Women’s Day to these beautiful ladies! They care for the children, 
teach the children and share Jesus love with the children on a daily basis! 
We love and appreciate all that they do! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you so much to Waterberg Academy and the 12th grade who came and worked and braved the 
cold to give our playground a fresh coat of paint! Thank you for being a blessing to the children at The 
Fold!! 

 
 



 
 

For our July birthdays - Happy Birthday Dineo, Ofentse, Lisabel, & 
Mpho! Thanking Jesus for another year of growing and learning 
more about Him! We are so thankful for each of you!!  
 
                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. AlPetra for hosting the children. Waterberg 
Academy for giving our playgrounds a new paint job. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide.  
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


